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15th June 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Many of you will be aware that the date for the Year 6 prom has been set for 

Thursday 13th July 2023. It will be held in the school hall from 6.00pm - 

8.30pm. Preparations for this are well underway! 

 
The prom will incorporate an awards ceremony followed by a disco. Food will 

also be provided for the Year 6 children. 

 
The dress code for the prom will be formal wear, with a red-carpet theme. We 

have tried to keep the cost to a minimum so a payment of £6.50 per child will 

be required by Friday 30th June 2023 

 
We plan to have a display of photographs of the children to include a Nursery 

photo and a Year 6 photo. If you wish for your child to be included in this 

could you please send your photographs in to the school office in a named 

envelope where they will be kept safe, by Friday 30th June 2023. It would 

be best not to include a precious photograph unless it is photocopied! 

Please note due to GDPR, these photographs will be used for this event only 

and 
must not be photographed. 

 
On the night, the children will be able to bring 2 parents/carers along with 

them and we ask for everyone to be in their seats for 6.15pm. (no siblings 

allowed sorry) Pupils are to be dropped off to the school reception first. 

 
We would like to provide some extra refreshments for parents, so any 

donations of cakes, biscuits and crisps would be greatly appreciated. Please 

see Miss Behan (parent of Fin) or Claire Houldcroft (parent of Yacine)  in the 

school playground about this. 
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Food for the children –  

We will put a poster up with a list of food donations.  This will go up by the back blue 

collection door on Monday 19th June, please sign your name against what you would like to 

bring and then we will confirm the donations via a text through the school office.  During 

this text we will also confirm the date you need to bring them in for.  Thank you. 

 

The school prom is always a really special evening and although it is not 

compulsory, we really hope that all the children will attend. 

 
If there are any queries regarding the prom, please contact Mrs Magiera 

Angie Behan (parent of Fin) or Claire Houldcroft (parent of Yacine)  at 

school or in the playground. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 
  Angie Behan (parent of Fin) or Claire Houldcroft (parent of Yacine) 
 

 



 

 


